INVITATION LETTER

Dear (Name)
It is my great pleasure to invite you to participate in Peace of Mind – The Mount Abu Meditation Experience, an international retreat held just once a year at the main teaching centre of the Brahma Kumaris World Spiritual University in India.  (……..) suggested you may be interested in this event.

Peace of Mind will provide an opportunity for you to give special time to your spiritual life, away from the demands of your day-to-day existence.  The program has been designed to help you explore and experience meditation with the aim of integrating it into your regular life.  You will have the benefit of the company of senior teachers and yogis of up to 70 plus years experience.

The Academy for a Better World (also known as Gyan Sarovar), the conference complex of the Brahma Kumaris World Spiritual University (BKWSU at Mount Abu, will be the main venue for Peace of Mind.  The Brahma Kumaris is a network of organisations in over 100 countries, working at all levels of society for positive change. The BKWSU has been hosting international conferences and retreats at Mount Abu well over 30 years.

Peace of Mind will begin on the evening of Monday 1 October with arrivals on 1 October and departures on Monday 8 October 2018.  
There are a limited number of places for participants, so we would greatly appreciate your reply by (date) at the latest. You can read more about the Peace of Mind at the website www.peaceofmindretreat.org
If you would like to accept this invitation to participate in this special meditation experience, please register online at https://www.brahmakumaris.org/pom. When you register you will be required to upload your passport details and a passport style photo of yourself. This is a compulsory requirement of the government of India for visitor registration and will be used for that purpose only. After registration you will be provided with additional information related to travel and arrangements for your stay in Mount Abu.
If you have any questions please contact me.
I do hope you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely,
(NCO name)
(NCO contact details)
